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TO: New York State Health Benefits Administrators 

FROM: Employee Benefits Division 

SUBJECT: 2021 Paid Family Leave (PFL) Notice to Employees and Statement of Rights

DATE: January 07, 2021  

Health Benefits Administrators can locate the 2021 Paid Family Leave Notice to 
Employees and 2021 Paid Family Leave Statement of Rights posters on the 
Department of Civil Service website (www.cs.ny.gov/pfl) under “Employee 
Resources”. The Department will update the website annually with the prospective 
year’s posters. These posters are required to be posted in a conspicuous area of the 
employer’s workplace. 

Links to Posters: 

2021 PFL Notice to Employees 

2021 PFL Statement of Rights 

If you need assistance accessing HBA Online, contact the ITS Service Desk at 844-891-1786, 
fixit@its.ny.gov or via chat at https://chat.its.ny.gov.  
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